Partners in Community Outreach

Newsletter

Helping WV children grow up healthy, strong, and ready to learn.



Rising Star Home Visitor

Cindy Watkins has been a home visitor for 25 years - she has a heart for helping families! Cindy is a wealth of information for other home visitors, and enjoys attending trainings and workshops to further her knowledge to help the families and communities she serves.



Happy Birthday

To Natalie Burlely, Jennifer Adkins, Monica Ballard-Booth, Cheyanne Cooper, Susie Davis, Janna Gordon, Nicole Hopkins, and Angie Davis this quarter! We hope it's as wonderful as you are.

Partners in Community Outreach is a coalition of home visting programs throughout West Virginia. Our mission is to support and build the capacity and influence of evidence-based In-Home Family Education, which in turn improves the health and well-being of our young children and their families.





samanthaeteamwv.org



Look here for information on opportunities and updates specifically for Partners:



Training and Technical Assistance Stipends - PiCO is able to offer 3 or more stipends of up to \$1,000! These stipends should be used for activities related to staff training and meet needs beyond what your grant covers. Ask for an application!

The Safety Guidelines Manual for Home Visitors is complete, with several updates and resources. Printed copies were passed out at the last meeting. If you did not receive one but would like to, or want help planning a Home Visitor Safety Training, reach out!

Indirect Cost Training - Dan Ware, accountant for TEAM for WV, has offered to present virtually on indirect costs for interested Partners and their financial team on 7/23 at 10am on zoom.





7/9 - Dirty Bird Baseball Game: Charleston, All are invited to attend, IHFE will be given the spotlight and several free tickets for families!

7/23 - Indirect Cost Training

8/1 - SOSJ grant inquiries due

8/27-28 - Home Visitation Institute

